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Mac Watts Band to Headline Feb. 14 Concert for Friends for
Animals of Metro Detroit

DEARBORN. January 21, 2021--Celebrate Valentine’s Day with your favorite furry friend during a special
online concert, Artists for Animals, by country music’s Mac Watts Band that benefits Friends for Animals
of Metro Detroit (FAMD) on Feb. 14 at 8 p.m.

Kim Cross, president and CEO of FAMD, explains the fundraiser will raise money to feed, shelter, and
provide medical care for the animals. “With Valentine’s Day being more family-centered this year, we
want to include and celebrate pets for the unconditional love and compassion they provide,” said Cross.

During this special Zoom concert, the Nashville-based band will perform a lively and romantic set
showcasing love songs.

Watts grew up in the Detroit area, and enjoyed Motown, country and Irish drinking songs in his youth.
He performed in 2019 at the WYCD Hoedown Music Festival at DTE Energy Music Theatre. He makes a
point to give back to the community where he was raised by performing concerts and supporting causes
that are important to him.

“I hope you enjoy the concert with your family and pets. Support Friends for Animals of Metro
Detroit by volunteering, donating or adopting a pet,” said Watts.

Concert tickets are just $30. Tickets to meet the band and watch the concert are $50. To purchase
tickets or donate, go to https://one.bidpal.net/artistsforanimals/welcome.

About Friends for Animals of Metro Detroit

After more than 28 years of nurturing over 59,000 animals, Friends for Animals of Metro Detroit has
embarked on the second phase of their “More Love than Humanly Possible” capital campaign to
construct Phase Two of their complex, an addition to the MaryAnn Wright Animal Adoption & Education
Center. For more information about FAMD, a 501(c)3 organization, visit www.metrodetroitanimals.org.
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